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Holt County COVID-19 cases climbing 
(KLZA)--The Holt County, Missouri Health Department confirmed one
additional case of COVID-19 Tuesday. 

The latest positive test brings the total in the county to 89,  six of which remain
active. 

The Holt County Health Department recommends that you maintain physical
distance of six feed when in public settings,  stay home when you are sick and
continue to clean frequently touched surfaces, wash hands often and wear a face
covering when you cannot maintain six feet of physical distance. 
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